
Newsletter September 2023 

Important dates: 

Monday 25th Sept– After school clubs start 

Tues 26th Sep – charity event (TBC) 

Tues 3rd Oct Year 6 PGL  /  AGM PSA (6PM) 

Fri 6th Oct– Year 2 Harvest service in church 

(9.30am) 

Thurs 12th– Year 6 class assembly (2.30pm) 

Wed 18th Oct whole school St Luke’s Day 

Thurs 19th Oct Year 5 Blue Plant Trip 

Wed 25th Oct - Firework extravaganza Event 

(tickets will be available soon!) 

Fri 27th Oct school closes for 1/2 term 

Helping Lights Shine For All 
It has been so lovely to welcome everyone back to school this academic 

year with so many smiles and happy faces. It has been wonderful to wel-

come our new families, and our children have really shone in helping new 

children to settle into our school family. We have been thrilled with the 

way in which our children have demonstrated our 5Be’s of great learning 

and are already impressing us with their thirst for learning. We are excited 

for yet another year of excellence at St Luke’s as we help our community 

to shine their lights. 

School Website The staff have 

spent lots of time refining our 

curriculum which you will see on 

our website– please pop on and 

have a look. School dates, poli-

cies and other useful information 

can also be found there 

 https://www.st-lukes-

endon.staffs.sch.uk 

 

St Luke’s PSA 

 

 

 

We will be holding our annual AGM on 

Tuesday 3rd October at 6pm in the 

school hall. We hope to recruit some 

new members, to support our fundraising 

and bring new ideas. If you are available 

to support with planning or running future 

events such as our upcoming fireworks, 

please do come along . 

School entry 2024 As you know we 

like the personal touch, so if you know of 

any parents, whose children who are 

starting school next September ,please 

ask them to get in touch with the school 

office to arrange a time for an individual 

show around, even if they do not live in 

our catchment area 

office3@st-lukes-endon.staffs.sch.uk 

Absence 

As per the attendance policy 

please do not contact via email or 

dojo. Instead, please contact our 

school absence line on 01782 

502369 OPTION 1. This will ensure 

that the message is received in a 

timely way as some of our office 

staff do not work 

every day. Of-

fice staff will 

pass this mes-

sage onto class 

teachers. 

 
 
 

Leadership roles: We have been very im-

pressed with the number of applications for 

our leadership roles from year 1-6. Our chil-

dren really do display a love of learning 

through their choices. We have been im-

pressed with the maturity and resilience 

shown, when children do not get voted in 

through our democratic class voting. We are 

so proud of them all and look forward to see-

ing our change makers in action! 

 

Many thanks from Mrs Danylyk and the 

St Luke’s CE Academy team. 

Class Dojo 

Please remember to look at Class Dojo 

to see what exciting learning is taking 

place in the classroom and for messag-

es from the school. You can of course 

use this as a point of contact with staff, 

however can I respectfully remind par-

ents that staff will only reply to messages 

during normal school hours as they are 

not contracted to answer messages at 

night or the weekend. For anything ur-

gent please contact the school office. 

Thanks                                                    

office2@st-lukes-endon.staffs.sch.uk 

Uniform– Please be reminded that our uni-

form policy states that all hair of shoulder 

length to be tied up and no earrings to be 

worn. Please pop your child’s name in all 

uniform as we have already had things go 

missing, and it makes the job of finding lost 

belongings quicker. 


